
Good morning, today is Wednesday, January 3rd 
 
Gateway’s New Voices Jazz Choir is looking for a rhythm section- Do you play piano? Bass guitar?  Drum 
set? 
 
We have a bass guitar, piano and drum set waiting for you in the choir room. You have had the lessons, 
now, let’s get you playing at school!    
See choir’s webpage for more information.   Talk to your parents and schedule your audition this month. 
 
TONIGHT!  Wednesday, January 3  the PTA Reflections  reception  is from 5:30 – 8:00 at  The Everett 
School District Community Resource  Center in downtown  Everett.   Participants  are reminded  to 
please come  and “Celebrate the Arts!”! 
 
Thank you Gateway, remember to guard your character.  
 


